
Welcome 
to Year 1 
and the 
‘Squirrels

Class’



The class 
teacher is: 
Mrs Beattie

The teaching 
assistant is: 
Mrs Hazel



Keeping in touch

Weekly overview 
on class page of 

website

Regular whole 
school newsletter



Equipment
• Named clothing
• PE kit
• Book bag only 

please, not a 
rucksack (due to 
lack of space)

• A coat is needed 
everyday

• No big keyrings!
• No toys in school



Food and Drink
We provide water 

during the day. 
No water bottles to be 

brought in at the moment.

Fruit snack is provided 
by the school. 

Please provide a drink in the 
lunch box for lunchtime. 

NO NUTS or food containing 
nuts please. 



Book Changing
The children will change 
their books once a week.

We will issue 2 books 
a week. 

They will have a 
specific day on which to 

change their books. 
It will be on the front

of their diary. 



Home/school 
diary

Please sign the diary when
you have heard your child 
read.
It can be used to 
communicate messages. 
Please remind your child 
to tell us if there is a
message, as we don’t look 
at the diaries every day. 



Home/school 
diary

The smiley faces are for
your child to complete

daily to reflect their day 
in school. 

Please sign the diary 
each week, we will also

sign them weekly.



Homework
Little and often!

Please encourage your 
child to read at home on 
a daily basis for about 10 

minutes.

Practise key words and 
spellings regularly. 



P.E.
Tuesday

Please ensure your child 
has appropriate kit 

and correctly fitting 
plimsolls or trainers, 

all clearly named.
Long hair tied back and

earrings taped or 
removed that day.



5

Collection from 
school

Please let the school know 
of any changes to the 

collection of your child.

Please do NOT allow your 
child to play in the school
premises in the mornings 
or after you collect them. 
Please leave promptly. 
This is for everybody’s 
health and safety.



Contact numbers

Please inform the 
school if your 

contact numbers 
change.



Finally
Please do not hesitate 

to speak to me 
if you have any queries 
or telephone the school 

office 
to make an appointment.

Thank you 


